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GENERAL NOTICE

NOTICE ________OF 2021

INDEPENDENT COMMUNICATIONS AUTHORITY OF SOUTH AFRICA

RE-OPENING OF SUBMISSIONS FOR WRITTEN COMMENTS ON THE DRAFT 

EQUIPMENT AUTHORISATION REGULATIONS (“Draft Regulations”) PUBLISHED IN

GOVERNMENT GAZETTE NO 44371

1. The Independent Communications Authority of South Africa (“the Authority”) hereby 

gives notice that the period for submitting written comments on the Draft Regulations is 

hereby re-opened, from the date of publication of this Gazette, until 31 May 2021, at 

16:00. 

2. The re-opening of submissions for written comments is undertaken to afford all 

stakeholders adequate time to provide comments on the Draft Regulations.

3. Stakeholders may use this opportunity to make new submissions, revise or supplement 

submissions already made.

4. All enquiries should be directed to Mr Lumkile Qabaka (Project Manager) by email at 

LQabaka@icasa.org.za. Telephonic enquiries should be directed to 012 568 4106 

between 10h00 and 16h00, from Monday to Friday.

Dr Keabetswe Modimoeng
Chairperson 
Date: 19/05/2021
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